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TO: All Companies Licensed to Write Workers’ Compensation Insurance 
in Illinois 

 
FROM: C.J. Metcalf, Deputy Director 

Division of Innovation and Market Analysis 

 
RE: 2021 Workers’ Compensation Data Call Due March 1, 2021 

 
DATE: January 12, 2021 

 

 
820 ILCS 305/29.2 requires the Illinois Department of Insurance to collect certain data 
related to Workers’ Compensation insurance on an annual basis. All companies 
licensed to write workers’ compensation insurance in Illinois with positive direct 
written premium or positive direct loss incurred on line 16 of their 2020 Annual 
Statement – Exhibit of Premiums and Losses in Illinois - must respond to this data call. 
The survey period for this data call is January 1, 2020 through December 31, 2020. 
The data reported should reflect all activity during that period. 

 
The data must be submitted to the Department no later than March 1, 2021. 
Failure to report the data by March 1, 2021 may result in fines or other penalties. 
Detailed instructions regarding this data call can be found on the Department’s 
website at http://insurance.illinois.gov/regulatory_filings/regulatoryFiling.html. 

 

All inquiries related to this data call should be directed to 
DOI.InnovMktAnalysis@Illinois.gov. 

 
 
 


